FR

Flopd's Register of %hxmlmg

71. Fenchurch Street, B.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE 5th November, 1924.

Dear Sire,

I am in receipt of Mr. Lesuwenburg's letter of
the 1lst jnstant returning a copy of the approeved plan ef
midship section of the steamer WANURLA® ( Your First Entry
Report No. 15796), and as daesired I am sending this plan
back for your infermation and guldance 1in the survey
during construction of the ﬁiste} vessels. .

At the mame time, however, I have again. to
request that you v411l forward a copy of the upprgved
midship section in each casSe for filing with the ship's
papers.

_4l am, Dear 8irse,

Yours faithfully,

gecretary.

The Surveyers,
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